
 

 

Winterbourne Junior  

Girls’ School 
Year 6 Newsletter 6 

Week ending: Friday, 15 October 2021 

Subject Homework 
Due  

Date 

English 
CGP English 10-Minute Weekly Workouts: Autumn Workout 5 
Reading Comprehension Autumn  

Tuesday 
19/10 

Spelling 
Spelling Book Learn Spelling List 6 for Spelling Test Friday 

22/10 

Grammar 
Punctuation 

CGP KS2 English SAT Buster 10-Minute Tests: 
Grammar, Punctuation & Spelling Book 1: Set B Test 2 

Tuesday 
19/10 

Maths 
CPG Maths 10-Minute Weekly Workouts: Autumn Workout 5 
Worksheet Ordering numbers, Angles  

Tuesday 
19/10 

 

Value of the Month 

for October: 

Forgiveness 

Star of the 
Week 

Certificates 
 

6.1  Sevim, 

Yagmur  

6.3  Nadia, Eva 

 

Reading Certificates 

6.1 Niarah, Niame, Ella 

6.3 Keziah, Jiya, Shreya 

Black History 

Month 

This month, the 

girls have been  

listening to their 

teachers read 

the Two Sisters: A Story of Freedom 

by Kereen Getten. Set in Jamaica 

and London in 1781, this insightful 

novel follows the fate of half-sisters 

Ruth and Anna, who are born to the 

same slave mother. Ruth’s black 

father was sold when she was a ba-

by, and Anna’s father is the white 

plantation owner. Fearing for their 

safety on the Plantation, their moth-

er persuades the plantation owner to 

send them to England. In this heart-

stopping adventure, based on real 

historical events, the girls go on a 

journey of sisterhood and survival. 

The school has competed its 

first Intra-PE Athletics compe-

tition in  sprinting, javelin, long 

jump, high jump and obstacle 

courses. Congratulations to all 

the girls that participated. 

6.1 Nooreh, Sevim and 

Raquel 

6.3 Saanvi, Zeenat 

Expectations, Aspirations, No Excuses 

Word of the 

Week 
Idiom of the Week 

 

compassion 

Follow us on 

Twitter 

 Instagram 

Vemeo 

Remember: Pupils have to HAND HOMEWORK IN to avoid a yellow card.  Completing 

the homework and leaving it at home is the same as not handing it in.  Pupils need to com-

plete homework as soon as possible and place it into their bag THE NIGHT BEFORE school. 


